CELEBRATION OF WELLNESS

NEWS

Issue 59

December 2022

Celebration Pediatrics Announces 2nd Location Opening in December 2022

We are thrilled to share that Celebration Pediatrics is expanding our care throughout central Florida by opening our Winter Garden office. The Winter Garden Office is at 1997 Daniels Road, Winter Garden, FL 34787.

For additional information and to schedule an appointment, call us at 866-595-5113.

Meet Our New Providers: Zulma Zorilla-Pabon, MD, and Monica Clark, APRN



Zulma N. Zorrilla-Pabon is a pediatrician with more than ten years of experience caring for children and their families. Dr. Zorilla-Pabon began her educational training by graduating with honors from the University of Puerto with a bachelor of science degree in biology. She continued her education by earning her medical degree from the San Juan Bautista School of Medicine in Caguas, Puerto Rico.

Dr. Zorrilla-Pabon is passionate about helping teens navigate the mental, physical, and emotional changes they experience. In her spare time, Dr. Zorrilla-Pabon enjoys dancing the Salsa, hiking, and walking her dog, Coco.

Monica Clark is a board-certified family nurse practitioner passionate about caring for children and their families. Since 2015, Monica has worked primarily as an emergency room nurse encompassing all ages and areas of emergency medicine. She said, "Although I enjoyed all areas and ages in emergency medicine, I was particularly drawn to pediatrics. In 2019 I was allowed to help spearhead the creation and establishment of the separate Pediatric



Emergency Department at Advent Health Celebration, which came to fruition in mid-2019. Without a doubt, this experience significantly added not only to my clinical knowledge and skills but also to my organizational and leadership skills.", said Monica.

Monica is passionate about improving all patient's and their family's physical, mental, and spiritual health. In her spare time, Monica enjoys spending time with her husband and son fishing and doing outdoor activities.

An Explanation About Appointments from Medical Director, Dr. Bob

By: Robert "Dr. Bob" Dabrow, MD, FAAP



Anyone in our office since October has noticed a constantly busy and crowded waiting room with often more prolonged than usual wait times. There have been recent days when no same-day visits are available for sick children. I empathize with parents who get frustrated or upset about these issues.

Unfortunately, until the current national outbreak of early season Flu and RSV, and multiple other respiratory viruses subsides, this problem will continue. It is a consistent problem in all pediatric offices, urgent care centers, and hospitals nationwide. We have increased our capacity by hiring new physicians and nurse practitioners to increase appointments. However, we are still limited by our current physical space despite an expanded schedule to accommodate more patients than ever before. A significant change should occur in January when our new satellite office opens in Winter Garden. This will provide an additional location and add more appointments for well and sick children to be seen by our staff.

As the practice grows, we will continue to provide timely and quality care to all our patients, but we ask for your patience as the flu season worsens.



MEET OUR PROVIDERS

Robert "Dr. Bob" Dabrow, MD, FAAP, Medical Director • Nina Cavalli, MD, FAAP • Rayyan M. Anwer, MD, FAAP Michelle D. Toma, MD, FAAP • Zulma Zorrilla-Pabon, MD • Janil Toribio, APRN, MSN, CPNP-PC Monica Clark, APRN, MSN, FNP-BC • Candice Wilson, DNP, APRN, FNP-C

CELEBRATION: 1530 Celebration Blvd., Suite 301 • Celebration, FL 34747 WINTER GARDEN: 1997 Daniels Rd • Winter Garden, FL 34787

(866) 595-5113 • www.celebrationpediatrics.com

Celebration Pediatrics





CELEBRATION OF WELLNESS

NEWS

Issue 59 December 2022

Celebration Obstetrics & Gynecology **Announces NEW Winter Garden Office Opening in December 2022**



For more than 20 years, Dr. David A. Marcantel has consistently provided accessible and exceptional service to women in central Florida. As a result, Celebration Obstetrics & Gynecology is thrilled to announce expanding services by opening a new office in Winter Garden, Florida.

"We feel it is an honor to have the opportunity to care for women through all stages of their lives. By providing compassionate and state-of-the-art

care and keeping the best interest of patients at the forefront of healthcare, we have experienced tremendous growth, launching our focus on the future." David A. Marcantel, MD, FACOG.

For additional details, head over to our website at www.celebrationobgyn.com.

Join Us in Welcoming Our Newest Provider: Elizabeth Ide, MPAS, PA-C

Elizabeth Ide is a certified Physician Assistant with over eight years in healthcare services, specializing in obstetrics and gynecology. Elizabeth graduated with a master's degree from the University of Florida College of Medicine of Physician Assistant Studies.

Elizabeth prides herself on delivering excellent patient care with knowledge, collaboration and fostering a lifelong pursuit of learning. In her own words,



"I was drawn to a career in healthcare based on the opportunity to serve and care for others. It is imperative to provide the absolute best care possible to every patient," said Elizabeth.

Elizabeth enjoys sailing and kayaking in her spare time and is an avid reader. To learn more about Elizabeth or to schedule an appointment, call us at 877-800-0239.



We will be open for regular business hours throughout December due to holidays federal occurring over weekend days.



DECEMBER ULTRASOUND COUPON

Good for \$10.00 off a quick peek in our Davenport office only.

Call 407.566.2229 to schedule!

Valid 12/1/22 - 12/31/22



410 Celebration Place, Suite 208, Celebration, FL 34747 2209 N. Blvd West, Suite C, Davenport, FL 33837 1997 Daniels Road, Winter Garden, FL 34787

M Celebration Obstetrics & Gynecology

407-566-BABY (2229) • www.CelebrationObgyn.com

MEET THE PROVIDERS AT CELEBRATION OBGYN

David A. Marcantel, MD. FACOG • Michele Johnson, MD. FACOG Yamines Alifonso-Amador, MD, FACOG • Norris M. Allen, MD, FACOG

John Kim, MD, FACOG • Denise L. Klemczak, DO, FACOOG Robert F. Lemert, MD, FACOG • Adriana Luciano, MD, FACOG

Charlene Okomski, DO, FACOG • Jordana Reina, MD, FACOG Felicia Montanez MSN, FNP-C • Dawn Ammirata, APRN

Victoria E. Richione, APRN, FNP-C • Elizabeth Ide, MPAS, PA-C